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Report
To: Mayor and Council

From: Paul Arslan, Director of Finance

Date: October 18, 2024

Subject: Saanich Operations Centre Redevelopment Project Borrowing Bylaw

RECOMMENDATIONS

That Council give three readings to the Saanich Operations Centre Redevelopment Project 
Loan Authorization Bylaw, 2024, No. 10105.

PURPOSE

The purpose of this report is to present the loan authorization bylaw to allow for the progression 
of the project to the next phase which includes the approval of the Inspector of Municipalities 
and then an elector approval process.

DISCUSSION 

Council received the staff report on the Saanich Operations Centre Redevelopment (SOC) 
project on October 7, 2024. The report outlined the strategy and timeline for this project.  In 
accordance with that timeline a loan authorization bylaw is the next step to begin the process for 
securing the funding needed prior to the issuance of any procurement documents.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

The five-year capital budget in the 2024-2028 Financial Plan incorporates the high-level 
projected capital costs based on the proposed implementation schedule. The timing for the 
District to borrow will be determined once the necessary cash flows are identified and the 
increase to the debt financing costs to pay for that borrowing will be done in accordance with the 
debt servicing funding strategy which Council adopted on January 29, 2024.

Prepared by: Paul Arslan, Director of Finance

Attachments: Loan Authorization Bylaw 10105
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ADMINISTRATOR’S COMMENTS:

I endorse the recommendation from the Director of Finance.

Brent Reems, Chief Administrative Officer


